M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Karen Byrd, Chairman

Board Members
FROM:
Randy Poe

            Superintendent
DATE:           April 15, 2019
RE:
Memorandum of Understanding between Regional School District and Boone County School District Regarding the Ignite Institute
For the board to approve the Memorandum of Understanding between Regional School District and Boone County School District Regarding the Ignite Institute, as presented. 
